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IN THE NEWS

FINAL NEWSLETTER IN HARD COPY

In an effort to be green and save the association the cost of printing, this issue marks the last hard copy of our HOA newsletter. If you wish to receive the newsletter and periodic updates pertinent to all homeowners please make sure we have a current email address on file. We currently are missing email addresses for 22 homeowners. If  you’re aware of a homeowner who does not have an email address  please advise any of the board members and we will make arrangements. If you did not receive an email copy of this newsletter then we do not have your email address.  Please send your email address to Michael.pelatt@gmail.com
A NEW WEBSITE
Have you seen our new website www.shadowhillsestates.org  If not, then take a look at the totally new, revamped, and very informative website that has been created by one of our homeowners, Bill Mogensen. Not only do we have all of the previous information available from our old website but also lots of new stuff. If you ever wondered what the Estates looked like before the houses were built then check out some of the pictures that Bill has posted. Incidentally, if you happen to have any old pictures that you think our HOA might be interested in seeing then forward them to Bill Mogensen or Michael Pelatt.

HOMEOWNERS’S MEETING: March 20, 2013 

The HOA held a meeting on March 20th at the home of Eric Hamilton. Out of the 78 homes in the association, 20 were represented by homeowners at the meeting (25.64%). The three hour meeting was a Q&A plus comment period with an attorney regarding our association’s CC&R’s. Many great points were brought up and notes were taken. Thank you to all who attended. After all, it is YOUR association and YOUR participation is critical. The Board is looking for volunteers to head up various committees. If interested, please email Eric Hamilton at ebham@aol.com 

CONTACTING LAPD – Notes from Neighboorhood Watch
If you are observing a crime then call 911; however, if you are reporting a crime that has already taken  place then send an email to Officer Don Boon at 31095@LAPD.LAcity.org
He will answer your email a lot faster than if you try and leave a voicemail message.

INPUT TO FIRST DRAFT CC&R’s
As was mentioned in a previous paragraph there was a meeting on March 20th which covered the upgrading/restatement of our CC&R’s.  As of this printing, we have not received any additional comments from our homeowners with regards to any more changes other than those presented at the meeting on March 2nd.  The Board is still accepting any new suggestions or comments on the new CC&R’s thru April 15th after which the attorney will compile our notes into a second draft. If you have a comment please email any Board  member  by that date. Email addresses are available on our website.
ARCHITECTURAL REQUEST FORMS

Did you know you can download an ACR form from our website at  www.shadowhillsestates.org ?  If you are planning on repainting your house the same color then no ACR form is needed. Most items in your backyard do not need a form unless they exceed 6’ in height or happen to be an addition to your existing structure. Major landscaping changes in the front yard should have an ACR form filed with the board.  When in doubt always fill out a form. 
WHY AN HOA?
The easiest answer to this question is to stop on the corner of Helen and Art streets. Your neighbor could have stainless steel art all over their yard with weeds growing 2 feet tall, or take a stroll towards Stallion Market where you will notice an unfinished home across the street. As you leave the Shadow Hills Estates, take a look at the surrounding homes and think to yourself –THAT COULD BE MY NEIGHBOR.
There are many reasons someone would move into the Shadow Hills Estates but one of the main reasons is the appearance and the pride of ownership that is evident. In addition, the bridle paths do make our 78 homes stand out in Shadow Hills.
We have an active Board of Directors, who try to be the least intrusive into the lives of the homeowners, but by the same token remind homeowners of their mutual obligation to the HOA for the benefit of all homeowners.
The HOA is always looking for people who are willing to volunteer to serve on the Board. Taking an active part in your association is appreciated.
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